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This is unnecessary. OHA doesn't need to be tampering and fiddling with the scope 

of what healthcare providers can do. We don't need NPs and PAs practicing without 

oversight in ways that only MD, DO, or NDs are trained to.  

 

The current licensing and practice scopes are adequate and provide Oregonians with 

solid choices in the type of provider they seek care from.  


